
Michael School News- 20.02.18

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,


	 Welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely 
half term break. We have another busy half term 
ahead of us with lots of exciting activities 
including netball, hockey, football and cross 
country tournaments, a fabulous science week 
and next Monday we will also be having a visit 
from author Peter J Murray. All the pupils in 
KS2 will be taking part in a  workshop with him 
based on his latest books, also having the 
opportunity to buy signed copies of them 
following his visit. More details to follow next 
week… 

	 Thank you all so much for supporting our 
events to raise money for Nepal. Your cakes 
were delicious and I know that the children all 
really enjoyed the disco. I am delighted to tell 
you that, combining the donations from the 
Christmas Show, Carol service at the Church and 
the money raised at the Valentine’s stalls, we will 
be sending a total donation of £1002.56 to our 
Friends in Nepal! This is an amazing amount so a 
huge thank you to everyone. 

	 I would like to say thank you to everyone 
who completed and returned their parent 
questionnaire to school. As part of our school 
improvement programme, we will be acting to 
improve any identified areas over the coming 
months. One area which I would welcome your 
help with is ‘’Sharing information about pupil 
progress.” I would like to hold our first parent 
working group session about this area. This will 
take place on Wednesday 28th February at 
2.30pm in the community room for those parents 
who are available at that time. I will also hold an 
evening session for those who are unavailable on 
that day. Your child will be bringing home a sign 
up sheet today for those of you who would like to 
be involved in this. 

	 Just a reminder that parent interviews will 
be taking place next Monday and Tuesday. If you 
haven’t singed up for an appointment with your 
child’s teacher yet then please do as soon as 
possible. 

	 

Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


Extra-Curricular clubs this half term

Here is a timetable for our clubs at 
Michael School this half term:

Monday:

12.30pm-Cross Country (Years 4,5 and 6)


Tuesday:

8.20 am- Handball club (Years 2/3)

12.30 pm- Woodwork club (Years 5/6)

Wednesday:

8.20am: Football (Years 2/3)

12.30- School Council

12.30- Fashion Club (Years 3/4)

3.30- 4.30: Zumba! Whole school 
Reception to Year 6 (Until Easter)


Thursday: 

12.30pm- KS1 choir (Reception, Years 1 
and 2)

12.30pm- Netball (Years 5/6)


Friday:

12.30pm- KS2 choir (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6)

3.30pm- 4.30pm: Football

Years 4, 5 and 6- Mr Lythgoe

Reception and Year 1- Mrs Riley

(Girls and boys mixed football sessions)

Welcome…

	 We would like to welcome Mrs 
Kelly Christian to the team as our new 
lunchtime assistant. I know you all join 
with us in welcoming her to her new 
position!

	 

	 

	

School Meals

	 We now have a high number of 
children in school who have chosen to 
have school dinners, which is fantastic! 
The menu for this is available on our 
website and I will email it to everyone 
too. Each day, the children have two 
choices and the salad bar available. 
Unfortunately, it isn’t possible to offer 
different meals other than the two 
choices so please check the menu with 
your child to make sure that they like 
the meals available. Thank you. 



